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The information on outstanding work is reported to FESA at each quarterly stakeholder
meeting and to date, FESA has not raised this as an issue of concern. The type of jobs can
vary from quite minor through to a need for a hydrant to be replaced. When jobs are raised
by FESA, they advise if they consider the issue is urgent. This information is then passed
on to the relevant maintenance alliance contractor with the urgency identified and factored
in to the work scheduling. In addition to the FESA priority ranking, some years ago we
also gave an undertaking to FESA, that it would give priority to maintenance on hydrants
which are located in the Darling Escarpment.

I trust that the information provided will assist in your review of the Kelmscott/Roleystone bushfire
incident.

If you require any further information or clarification on the issues covered in this submission,
please contact the Corporation’s Manager Strategic Asset Management, Mr Russell Pascoe, on

who would be pleased to assist.

Yours sincerely

. Sue Murphy

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Attachment 1 — Armadale/Kelmscott Process Control Plan

Attachment 2 — Contour plan of Kelmscott/Roleystone and surrounding areas

Attachment 3 — Joint Water Corporation/FESA - Hydrants on Water Utility Mains Brochure
Attachment 4 — FESA Checklist — Prepare to Actively Defend
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